
 
Lincolnshire-Prairie View School District 103 

 
Memo 
 
To: Board of Education 
From: Patrick Palbicke 
CC: Dr. Scott Warren 
Date: December 5, 2024 
Re: Bus Lease Information 

 
 
Administration intends to provide the board with an update on potential leasing costs at the 
upcoming board meeting. We expect to receive the pricing on Monday from Blue Bird, utilizing 
our Sourcewell ID (a purchasing cooperative). Once the information is received, we will update 
BoardBook with the details and include a recommendation. 
 
 
 


